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2-24-2022 
 
 
 

AMENDMENT TO NOTICE OF DRAWING FOR PLACE ON THE BALLOT 

 

 Due to freezing cold temperatures, and overnight precipitation, Killeen ISD has made the 

decision to cancel all classes and close district buildings on Thursday, February 24, 2022. As a result, the 

drawing for place on the ballot that was scheduled for Thursday, February 24, 2022, is rescheduled for 

February 25, 2022 @ 3:30 p.m. The location of the drawing remains the Killeen ISD Boardroom (200 N. 

WS Young Dr.) 

 

 

Jason “JJ” Johnson 

Elections Administrator 

Killeen ISD 

 

 


